
 

 

 

 

 
August 27, 2021 
 
National Association of REALTORS® 
Vince Malta 
2022 Credentials and Campaign Rules Committee Chair 
430 N. Michigan Ave 
Chicago, IL 60611 
 
Dear Vince, 
 
We are proud to announce the unanimous endorsement of our colleague 
and friend, REALTOR® Kevin Brown, for First Vice President of the National 
Association of REALTORS® in 2024.  Kevin has devoted many years of service 
to the REALTOR® organization, and he has served on numerous committees 
at the local, state, and national levels. 
 
We are sure you will find that Kevin’s deep understanding of public policy, his 
grasp of association work, his practical knowledge from selling real estate 
and commitment to advocacy make him the ideal candidate for NAR First 
Vice President in 2024. 
 
Kevin has our full support. We are confident that he has the vision and 
passion to lead this organization well.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dave Walsh 
2021 C.A.R. President 

 
 
 
 

 


